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Friday, 03 February 2023 
 

 

Year 5 visit to Hoghton Tower 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

During the second half of Spring we will be learning about the Tudors in our history unit. To 

support the children’s learning, I have booked a visit to Hoghton Tower on Thursday 16th 

March. The visit will give children an insight into the history of the Tower, which was built 

in 1585, as well as learning some fun facts about the building and allow them to explore this 

historic site. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £11 including entrance to the Tower and coach. The Governors 

have agreed to contribute to the cost of the visit. All payments can be made on ParentPay 

in full or in instalments. 

 

If you need support with the cost of the visit, please call Mrs Duke on 01253 353687. 

 

A letter will be sent out before our visit with further trip details and arrangements for 

lunches. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Karen Pearson 

 

K. Pearson 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
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